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NSW	residents	should	have	a	fair	price	for	solar.	It	is	unfair	that	companies	make	
incredible	profits	from	home	owners.	Our	home	gets	a	6c	feed	in	tariff	and	we	
pay	31c	when	the	sun	goes	down.	How	unfair	is	that.In	our	household	we	look	
after	a	sick	relative	with	a	neurological	disorder	we	have	to	control	
environmental	temperatures.	To	lessen	the	impact	on	the	environment	and	costs	
we	decided	to	purchase	solar.	Cannot	believe	how	companies	have	cashed	in	and	
are	ripping	consumers	off	especially	the	elderly	that	are	two	scared	to	turn	on	a	
heater!	
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